
Year 2 Homework letter—Friday 10th May 2024 
We had a lovely PE lesson this week, where the children learnt how to rally in 

tennis!  

English 
We continued with our new book this week 
‘The Bear and the Piano’. This week, we il-
lustrated a comic version of our stories to 
understand what happens at each part and 
we have started to write our own versions 
of the story! 

 

Maths 

In Maths, we have been learning about 
measure, particularly about cm and m! We 
have compared objects to a metre and      
discussed if the objects are larger or smaller 
than a metre. 

 

PE 

PE is an essential part of our curriculum, 
the children must have their PE kits on a 
Monday and they will be sent home on a 
Friday.  

 

Computing 

We had a lovely computing lesson this week! 
The children drew their animal from Bear 
and the Piano and we learnt how to take 
photos and upload them. We used an 
‘Animated Drawings’ program to then     
animate our pictures. They have been saved 
and will be put on our website next week. 

Homework 

Spellings: Please complete the spellings set on 
PurpleMash. 

Reading: Please read with the children for 15 
minutes every day and note this in the chil-
dren's reading logs. 

Maths: Please log onto Times Table Rock 
Stars.  

Diary Dates 

We hope you all have a restful weekend.  
Miss Mitchell, Miss Murray and Mrs Fowler 

PTFA Year 2 Cake 
Sale 

Friday 17th May – 
3.15pm-4.45pm 

School Photographer - 
Group 

Monday 20th May 

PTFA Cinema Night Monday 20th May – 
3.15pm-5.30pm 

PTFA Non-Uniform 
Day – Sweets For 
Summer Garden Par-
ty 

Friday 7th June 

Wellbeing Wednesday 
(Yr 2) 

Wednesday 12th June 

PTFA Wear Own 
Shoes Day – Bottles 
for Summer Garden 
Party 

Friday 21st June 

Hopathon Wednesday 26th June 

Sports Day Thursday 27th June 

INSET Day Friday 28th June 

Art Exhibition Monday 1st July – 
1.30pm-4.30pm 

Art Exhibition Tuesday 2nd July – 
3.15pm-4.30pm 

Open Evening Tuesday 2nd July – 
3.15pm-4.30pm 

Year 2 Special Challenges 
We have continued with our special chal-
lenges. The children have been taken out in 
small groups to complete them. A few of the 
special challenges are done as a whole class. 
This will continue for the next two weeks!  
 
Please don’t worry! The children are taking 
it all in their stride!  
 
Please come and speak to me if you have 
any questions.  
 
Well done, Year 2! 



 

 


